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Customer contact centre: 0300-123-5000
A52Nottinghamjunctions @ highwaysengland.co.uk

Our Ref: A52 Nottingham Junctions Mr Khalid Pervez
Highways England

The Cube

199 Wharfside Street

Birmingham

B1 1RN

Date: as postmarked.

Dear Sir or Madam,

A52 NOTTINGHAM JUNCTIONS IMPROVEMENT SCHEME
NOTIFICATION OF START OF CONSTRUCTION WORKS

I am writing to advise you that as part of the legacy work following the construction of
Nottingham Road and Cropwell Road junctions and ahead of the forthcoming
improvements to Bingham, Gamston and Stragglethorpe junctions, currently
programmed for construction 2019/20, Highways England will be carrying out work to
widen and improve the Clifftop footpath at Radcliffe-on-Trent for the Parish Council.
This work will provide a safer footpath for pedestrians to access the regularly used
community amenity.

The work starfed Monday 6 November 2017 and is expected to last approximately 4
weeks.

The work is being undertaken during daylight hours and the footpath will remain open
during construction.

Contact Details
If you have any questions about this work or the scheme please cali the Highways

England Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000 or send an e-mail to us at
ab2nottinghamjunctions @ highwaysengland.co.uk.

Or alternatively contact Phil Parkinson Carnell Construction Site Manager between 9:00
& 15:00 Mondays to Fridays on 07891841234

For further information please visit the scheme webpage:
www.highways.gov.uk/roads/road-proposals/a52-nottingham-junctions

If you do not have internet access, information can be requested by contacting 0300
123 5000 or by writing to us at the address shown at the top of this letter.
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Yours Faithfully,

Khalid Pervez
Project Manager Major Projects Midlands
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